
May 1, 2023 
 
Diane T. Capehart 
Senator, 35 Legislature of the US Virgin Islands 
3022 Estate Golden Rock 
Christiansted, VI 00820 
 
Via email: garrindell@legvi.org, apetersen@legvi.org 
 

Dear Senator Diane Capehart, 

 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Ms. Anna Wallace Francis who 
has been nominated for a position on the Territorial Park Trust Board. As someone 
who has been a friend of Ms. Anna Wallace Francis over the years, I can confidently 
say that she is a great communicator and possesses the qualities and skills 
necessary to make a valuable contribution to the board. 

 
Ms. Anna Wallace Francis has a proven track record of leadership, professionalism, 
and dedication to her work of providing opportunities for Virgin Islander youth. She 
has consistently demonstrated a deep commitment to the community and a strong 
desire to make a positive impact. She brings a unique perspective and skill set to 
any endeavor and can work collaboratively with others to achieve common goals. 
 
I believe that Ms. Anna Wallace Francis would be an excellent addition to the board 
and would bring a wealth of knowledge and experience to the table. She would 
provide thoughtful insights and work tirelessly to help the board achieve its 
objectives. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Anna Wallace Francis for a position on the 
board of trustees. I am confident that she would make an outstanding contribution to 
the organization and would serve with integrity, commitment, and dedication. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Grace Daniel R.N.  
Elk Grove, CA 
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